
 

Broward County Public Schools (BCPS) Ed Talk 2021/22 takes 
place on Saturday, November 6, 2021, 9 am to noon via  
Microsoft TEAMS Live.  The link to join this virtual event will be 
sent to registrants during the week of November 1, 2021. 
Event registration is open online at browardschools.com/edtalk.   
Please register and join BCPS students, School Board members, 
Interim Superintendent, staff, and community stakeholders in 
conversations regarding educational strategies and next steps for 
the district.  
Please see the flyers for the event below: 
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 DBES Calendar  

October 25th-October 29th 
 Red Ribbon Week 
October 25th-November 10th 
 Harvest Drive 
October 29th  
 Trunk or Treat 
November 11th 
 Schools Closed 
November 12th 
 Report Cards Issued 
November 17th 
 Family Math Night 

Issue #4 

#SpookySeason 

October 25, 2021 

A Word From Our Principal 

Hello DBES Families! Coming up this week 
will be our Red Ribbon Week October 25th-
October 29th. Participating in Red Ribbon 
Week shows a commitment to staying away 
from drugs, staying educated and healthy to 
ensure a bright future for our students and 
their friends. 
Along with Red Ribbon Week, we will also 
begin taking donations for our Harvest 
Drive (October 25th-November 10th). The 
Harvest Drive will help us to fight hunger by 
providing families with non-perishable food 
items for the holidays. 
Thank you all for your help  
and participation! 
Ms. Davis  

Halloween Art Early Release Day Visit 

DBES A-Team had an awesome visit from BSO and 
Deerfield Beach firefighters to finish up our October 
unit on fire safety. Everyone had an amazing time 
learning safety routines, and taking turns spraying 
the fire hose.  We are looking forward to our next 
visit when we get to read to the BSO support dogs. 
Special thanks to Fire Rescue Public Education  

Manager Courtney  Palmer, And NST Specialist Ciara 
Bostick for getting the firefighters and officers to 
come visit us! 



 

Don’t forget to check 
our website daily for 
any new information! 

Browardschools.com 

/deerfieldbeachelem 

PTA News!! 
Our school spirit shirts and hoodies are still for 
sale!! 

We are only accepting payments through  

MemberHub or Venmo due to Covid-19. 

Member Hub: https://dbespta.memberhub.com/ 

store?category=Spirit%20Shirts 

Venmo: @DBES-PTA-2021 

T-Shirts are $10 

Polo Shirts are $15 

Zip-Up Hoodies are $25 

DBES PTA is still recruiting new members!  

If you’d like to become an active partner in support-
ing your child’s school please become a member! 

Membership forms can be acquired by emailing 
DBES.PTA.UPDATE@GMAIL.COM 

Trunk or Treat is October 
29th from 5 PM—7 PM!!! 
We are accepting candy & toy donations in the front office! 

Volunteer now to become a part of this annual celebration!!! 

https://dbespta.memberhub.com/store?category=Memberships 

October is Dyslexia Awareness Month.  Please visit the DBES website to 
access "A Parent’s Guide to Understanding Dyslexia".  

If you have any questions after reading the brochure, please call the 
school and ask to speak to the ESE Specialist or the Literacy Coach.  

Mr. Gerlach's Reading Challenge has begun.  Has your child logged 
minutes read in Beanstack yet? All minutes this year will be recorded in 
the Beanstack App. found on your child's Clever page. All students that 
meet the reading goal set forth for their grade levels will participate in an 
exciting event at the end of the school year and be recognized each quar-
ter. The class with the most minutes will get a special treat. 

Please contact Mrs. Rothberger if you have any questions about this   
challenge.   

More information about the  

challenge can be found on the 
DBES Website. 

Happy Reading!  

SAVE THE DATE: November 17th is our annual FAMILY 
MATH NIGHT! Join us to learn how to play a variety of 
math games with your children so they can practice 

their math facts in a fun way. 

As always, a huge thank 
you to our community 

partners! 

Hello families, Thank you for taking time 
to read this spooooky edition of our 
newsletter! Does your child know the dif-
ference between fiction and nonfiction? 
Ask them to tell you the genre of the 
book they are reading.  It’s important for 
them to understand what they are reading 
and the purpose for reading it! We have 
been studying characters and the chal-
lenges they face. Take time to make con-
nections with them. Talk about their favor-
ite book or even cartoon. What challenges 
does the main character face? How do 
they solve their problems?  

Happy Halloween from Second Grade!  

We have been continuing to study and memo-
rize our multiplication facts as we are moving 
towards division and learning about fact fami-
lies. We have been learning about point of 
view and author's perspective. We read and 
discussed different versions of The Three Lit-
tle Pigs and Cinderella. We learned that there 
are different sides to a story and that every-
one has their own opinions. This week we 
learned about maps and used various map-
ping skills to investigate and practice. We 
even got to create our own treasure maps 
using our skills! Continue to read every night 
and record your minutes on Beanstack for Mr. 
Gerlach's reading challenge and use Reflex to 
help with your multiplication facts.  

 -Third Grade Our 1st Graders are working on: Sight 
Words, Parts of speech (nouns, adjectives, 
verbs, /L/ word blends). Reading Target 
Skills (Identifying Story Elements, Character 
Traits, Fiction and Nonfiction books). Math -
Addition & Subtraction Strategies (Numbers 
1-20) (Doubles, Count On, Doubles plus 
one, Doubles Minus One) - Subtraction 
Strategies (Numbers 1-20). Parents remem-
ber to read to or with your child and have 
your child read to you daily. Ask compre-
hension questions (Who, What, When, 
Where, and How). Practice sight words 
(Dolch Sight Words can be found at:  
h t t p s : / / s i g h t w o r d s . c o m / s i g h t -
words/dolch/#lists. Students can also en-
hance their academic skill by logging into  
i-Ready (Reading & Math) and Reflexmath 
daily from home.  

Our 4th grade students are busy working 
hard in their academics! On Thursday,     

October 28 we will have a virtual field trip. 
On October 29, we will have an on campus 

science trip. Students are very excited.    
Remember to keep having them do I-Ready 

Reading, Reflex Math, and read daily!  

Dear Parents, 

Kindergarten is working on the following 
skills: 

Reading: Concepts of Print, phonemic and 
phonological awareness, sight words, identify 
rhyming words, blend and segment syllables 
in spoken words, identify the initial, medial 
and final sound of spoken words, distinguish 
between important and unimportant infor-
mation about characters, describe important 
events in a story, use main characters and 
important events to retell a story and      
enhance comprehension, identify and explain 
descriptive words in a text, and identify and 
explain characters feeling and actions and 
explain the roles of Author and Illustrator of 
a story. 

Math: Given a group of up to 10 objects, 
count the number of objects in the group 
and represent the number of objects with a 
written numeral. 

Writing: Print upper and lowercase letters 
and correct letter formation, draw, dictate, 
and/or write to create a narrative with events 
in chronological order, illustrating ideas and 
learning to write simple sentences.  

Grammar: Using question words, and form 
and use regular plural nouns 

Sincerely, 

The Kindergarten Team 

Ms. K. Kennedy, Mrs. K. Teuton, Ms. V. Clark 
and Mrs. J. Schutt 

  

Museum of 
Science 

came to do 
a  weather 

related 
project 
with our 

5th     
graders! 

 

Papa Johns Fundraiser is due no later than 

October 29th! All donations for Trunk or Treat 

are due by Wednesday, October 27th! 


